STUART COMMUNITY FOUNDATION FUND
Greetings SHS Alumni!

If you have a soft spot for Stuart (as I do), you would have been proud to sit at the Nebraska Community Foundation meeting that was held IN STUART with Omaha/Lincoln visitors and many other local leaders in attendance. As Nebraska Community Foundation works with many communities throughout Nebraska, they sing the praises of the Stuart community and hold up our town as a model to strive for by inviting representatives from other communities to “see how we get things accomplished in Stuart.” What a great compliment!

Stuart is a thriving community that is achieving things we could have only dreamt about a few years ago – a movie theater, a park that other communities would love to have, and soon a splash pad to enhance it even more. Restaurants, strong local businesses and families, new business development, and school improvements make Stuart a very special place!

A dream that many of us share is building a savings account that Stuart could use to continue its success story long into the future. With the help of a challenge grant funded by The Sherwood Foundation, we are working to fulfill that dream! 
WE HAVE BEEN CHALLENGED to raise $500,000 to build our unrestricted endowment. For every two dollars we raise, the Sherwood Foundation will match one dollar, up to $250,000! 
Think about that for a moment ̶ $750,000! With such a significant increase to our permanent community endowment, we could make improvement grants each year totaling as much as $40,000!  
As our school and community will benefit greatly from the endowment, we are asking if SHS Alumni will help us reach our goal. We are off to a GREAT start and are striving for a minimum of 50% alumni participation to help reach our goal and qualify for the matching funds. Can you help us? 
We have received contributions that range from a $25.00 per month, pledged for three years, up to a one-time $70,000 gift. No amount is too large or too small. Together we can make this happen and keep Stuart the thriving little town we all love to come home to or love to call home.  
We have enclosed a brochure and pledge card. If you would like to make an individual (tax deductible) contribution, or contact classmates and do a “class contribution,” we know we can meet this goal together. Someone from our committee will be reaching out to you soon, or if you have any questions, please feel free to contact members listed below. 

Sincerely,
Delma (Kaup) Borg

Alumni Campaign Committee 
Delma Borg -     djborg58@gmail.com    402-340-1612
Janet Brewster – jsbvh.46@gmail.com    402-924-3373
